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This bill creates an exemption from the seatbelt use requirement for drivers and passengers in a 

sanitation vehicle or recycling vehicle, if: 

 the person is engaged in waste or recycling collection; 

 the vehicle does not go over 25 m.p.h.; and 

 the vehicle is exclusively designed to haul waste or recycling. 

The change is effective August 1, 2018. 


